
FALMOUTH MARINA 
IMPROVEMENTS 
About the Project 

ACME Marinas will be improving the existing dock and facilities at 

the Falmouth Marina located at 278 Scranton Avenue to modernize 

the marina and better serve the community.  The proposed project 

involves installation of new floating piers, new fixed piers, new steel 

pipe piles, and new vinyl coated piles.  The proposed project will 

result in a reduction of 276 square feet in the pier footprint and will 

reduce the size of the pile footprint by 151 square feet.  The 

improvement activities also will require dredging in the Falmouth 

Harbor.    

The project activities are anticipated to begin in 2025 and 

completion is anticipated in 2026.  Minor truck traffic is anticipated 

to deliver materials during construction, although no truck traffic will 

travel within residential neighborhoods.  The contractors will follow 

Best Management Practices during construction and follow 

applicable local and state regulations to avoid and/or minimize 

impacts to wetland resource areas, air quality, and noise 

generation.   

Public input is welcomed through attendance at regularly 

scheduled public hearings and/or reaching out directly to our 

project team. 
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